1

[image: image1.emf]      PERMANENT  COUNCIL    

OEA/Ser.G
CP/doc.4464/10 add. 1
2 March 2010
Original: Spanish
NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR OFFERING TO HOST 
THE THIRD MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE FOR THE ELIMINATION OF ALL FORMS 
OF DISCRIMINATION AGAINST PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES 
AND PROPOSING THE DATES THEREOF
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PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Note 025/2010


The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council, and has the honor to refer to the note dated this past February 15 conveying the offer by the Government of El Salvador to host the third Meeting of the Committee for the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Persons with Disabilities.

Further to the foregoing, the Government of El Salvador would like to propose that the meeting of the Committee be held next April 26 and 27, 2010, in San Salvador.


The Permanent Mission of El Salvador avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Chair of the Permanent Council the assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., March 1, 2010
To the

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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